
From: Rupal Bapat <Rupal.Bapat@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:44 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: AMAL NASER - LIVERY 8852LY - REJECTED GIFT  
 

Here are requested details: 
 
 
Did the staff member refuse the doughnuts, or were they accepted?  Refused and returned to 
attempted “gifter”. 
 
What date?  March 22, 2023 
 
Anonymous donor or does staff know who it is? Yes, staff know the attempted “gifter” is livery license 
AMAL NASER - LIVERY 8852LY. 

 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
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